



admin@townsend-smith.ca



289-878-3407



www.townsend-smith.ca

Page Box 489
420 Main Street East,
Milton, ON
L9T 5G3

Make A Difference.

Get Involved.

Make a Danation.





June 2025

The Reverend Heather Power Norval United Church 14015 Danby Road Georgetown, ON L7G OL8

Dear Heather,

On behalf of all of us at Townsend Smith Foundation, please share our sincere thanks with your ministry team and the congregation of the Georgetown United Churches for your generous donation in honour of the United Church of Canada's 100th anniversary.

TSF has made great progress in the past year, and if brochures or an informational presentation are of interest to your group, please do not hesitate to contact me at executive.director@townsend-smith.ca.

Needless to say, we would not be where we are today without the support of Norval, St. Andrew's, Hillcrest, and St. John's churches. There is still a long road before we can begin construction of our hospice, and we are grateful for your friendship along the way. Thank you again.

Sincerely,

Kim Kohlberger Executive Director

Zi Koldberger